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The Annual St. Jamesõ Garden Tour, June 20, 2015 

What is The General Convention of the  

Episcopal Church? 
 

  The General Convention is the governing body of The 

Episcopal Church that meets every three years. The Convention is a 

bicameral legislature that includes the House of Deputies and the 

House of Bishops. The work at Convention is carried out by deputies 

and bishops representing each diocese. During its triennial meeting 

deputies and bishops consider a wide range of important matters  

facing the Church.  

 
All diocesan, coadjutor, suffragan, and assistant bishops of the   

Episcopal Church, whether active or retired, have a seat and vote in 

the House of Bishops. Each diocese of the Episcopal Church, as well as the Navajoland Area       

Mission and the Convocation of Episcopal Churches in Europe, are entitled to representation in the 

House of Deputies by four clergy deputies, either presbyters or deacons canonically resident in the 

diocese, and four lay deputies who are confirmed communicants in good standing. Resolutions must 

pass both houses in order to take effect. 

The convention is divided into committees which consider resolutions. Resolutions arise from four 

different sources: 1) "A" resolutions from interim bodies whose work is collected in what is referred 

to as the "Blue Book" 2) "B" resolutions which come from Bishops 3) "C" resolutions which come 

from diocesan conventions and 4) "D" resolutions which originate from Deputies. Each properly  

submitted resolution is referred to a convention committee which makes its recommendation to the 

House. When one house has acted on the resolution it is sent to the other house for consideration. 

 

Father Carl is going to General Convention this summer as an elected Alternate Deputy for our 

Diocese of New York. On Sunday, June 14th after the 10:30 a.m. Eucharist, both Fr. Carl and 

Bro. James Mahoney (who is also attending GC as a representative  for NAECC  ñThe National 

Association of Episcopal Christian Communitiesò) will hold and informal informational  meet-

ing about this summers General Convention in the Chapel. Please come and join us.  
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St. Jamesô Episcopal Church, Goshen, N.Y., established 1803  

What happens at Saint James on Weekdays?  
 

Answer: A lot! Clockwise from the top: The Fellowship Lunch after the noon 

service on Wednesdays; Ed Connor, one of the Wardens, painting the back wall of the 

Parish Hall; Jessica Sutton, a Vestryperson volunteering in the Parish Office; and Jim 

Cassel, a Co-Chair of the Buildings and Grounds painting the Church Bilco doors.   
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